
 

4398 Pua Loke Street, Līhuʻe, HI  96766 
Phone:  808-245-5400 / Fax:  808-245-5813 

Water has no substitute…….Conserve it 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

GS-2019-8 

For the Furnishing and Delivery of 

One (1) Truck 4-Door 4-Wheel Drive 
 

 

 

Pursuant to Chapter 103D-308, Hawaiʻi Revised Statutes, and Chapter 3-122-96(2)(G), Hawaiʻi 

Administrative Rules, the subject solicitation is hereby cancelled. 

 

After opening and beginning the evaluation of the bids received, the Department of Water found 

that all offerors were nonresponsive. 

 

The Department of Water has determined that in the public’s interest, the above-referenced 

solicitation shall be cancelled and resolicited.  Interested vendors should contact Andrew Canavan 

for status updates on the re-solicitation. 

 

Andrew Canavan 

acanavan@kauaiwater.org  

(808) 245-5448 

 

 

POSTED:  February 6, 2019 
Via www.kauaiwater.org , www.publicpurchase.com 

mailto:acanavan@kauaiwater.org
http://www.kauaiwater.org/

